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Comments: There are so few wild places left in the lower 48 and so many more people using them that I feel it is

imperative to protect what we have for future generations.  The Salmon-Challis forest has so many diverse areas

and so much beauty it is hard to say we shouldn't protect most of it.  That being out of the question, there are

some very special areas the should definitely be wilderness:  Borah Peak area for its amazing mountains, the

Lemhis and the north slope Pioneers.  We have recreated in these areas for the past 45 or so years, fishing,

hunting and hiking and they are all memories we cherish.  I urge you to protect as much of the forest as

wilderness as you can.  Thank you for the opportunity to comment.


